
 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021 
 
 
Matthew Grush, P.E. 
Transportation Development Section 
Plaza del Sol Building 
600 Second, NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
 
Re: XRANM  – FINAL Traffic Impact Study  
 
 
 
Dear Matthew: 
 
Attached is a copy of the Final Traffic Impact Study for the referenced land development 
project for your review and comment.   Also attached is our response to your comments 
on the DRAFT TIS. 
 
Please call me if you have questions. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Terry O. Brown, P.E. 
 
attachments as noted 
 
cc:  Jeff Jesionowski, Aim Management Corp. 
        w/1 electronic copy of repot 
 
 
 


